
 

Cir.No.12/PS/INJ/C/2022-2023                                 13th June, 2023 

 

UNIFORM PATTERN – CLASSES KG TO I 

Dear Parent (Classes Pre Kg to I), 

Kindly note the school reopens for your child on 14th June 2023. Please follow the below 

instruction to send your child to school every day. 

1. Please write your child’s name in the school bag, Snacks bag, Snacks box, Water 

Bottle and even on both the shoes, so that the sub staff(aunties) in the class can 

easily identify your child’s things.  

2. The school follows Vegetarian Food policy, so strictly avoid sending non-vegetarian 

and junk food as snacks. 

3. Please send a spare dress with inner wear daily to school in a plastic cover with the 

child’s name clearly mentioned on it. The front compartment of the school bag is 

reserved for the spare dress. We will use the spare dress as and when required for 

the child.  

4. Please follow the school uniform color pattern as given below. Friday uniform will be 

distributed shortly, till then please send your child in Monday uniform on that day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Please send all the books on reopening day. The books will be collected and retained 

at school for their regular classroom learning.  

 

Thanks 

Level Incharge 


